
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 

Instruct the City Clerk to report to the Rules, Elections and Intergovernmental Relations 
Committee with a five-year plan to appropriately resource the Elections Division to reflect the 
transfer of duties to the Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder. The report should also 
include, but not be limited to, the following: recommendations for any Charter and ordinance 
changes required to effectuate the plan, staffing required to perform duties remaining under the 
City's jurisdiction, and a plan to ensure a smooth transition for all current employees. 

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor's 2015-16 Budget on May 21, 2015) 


